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New Support Emails
As part of our caring community, we are ensuring greater clarity and expediency for parents/carers to get in touch with the relevant team,

when support is needed.

If support is needed from a member of the Student Wellbeing Team, please email: wellbeing@nagle.vic.edu.au

If support is needed from a member of the Learning Team, please email: teachingandlearning@nagle.vic.edu.au 

These emails are in place of emailing the College Reception email and will permit a more direct access to the relevant team.

Do It For Dolly Day: 
On Friday 9  May, Nagle College continued it’s tradition of supporting

the Do It For Dolly campaign, to help eliminate bullying and

harassment.

th

We had a full week of awareness raising and fund raising for the

Charity – Do It For Dolly. It was amazing to join with St. Mary’s Primary

school to share this experience. It is with great pleasure that I can

announce that we raised $4615. We would like to take this opportunity

to thank all the sponsors within our community. Our students have

created a thank-you video for all involved, please have a look at our

Facebook page:

https://www.facebook.com/NagleCollegeBairnsdale/

Thank-you to Miss Captieux, Tarsha Dixon, Julie Small, College

Captains and all involved in the organisation and delivery of this

momentous event.

 

Catholic Education Week
16TH - 23RD MAY

27TH MAY
School Photos

The key message of Christianity is to be like God each day,
by showing love and respect to others. This last week has

certainly seen Nagle College put this directive into
practice.

9TH JUNE
Kings Birthday Public
Holiday 

Year 8 Camp
In the past fortnight we have also had our Year 8 Camp at Karoonda Park. This was an amazing
experience for all involved, allowing wonderful relationships to be built amongst students and staff. 

Safety on the Grounds:
We ask that parents/carers do not drive into the College grounds using the exit road – Peart St. This is a one-way road and there has been

some near crashes due to drivers ignoring the rule.

Also, please do not collect students from the Reception Car Park. Only visitors or those who have a special arrangement are permitted to

park in this car park. Again, we have students walking through this car park and their safety must be paramount.
Thanks
God Bless 

Mr Doug Doherty

Principal
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Inspired by St. John Bosco, patron saint of youth and education, we are reminded of our mission 

to nurture the hearts, minds, and souls of our students. His vision of forming compassionate, 

responsible, and faithful individuals continues to guide our schools as we prepare young people 

to build a better world.

Catholic Education Week 2025

Catholic Schools in the Diocese of Sale will celebrate Catholic Education Week from Friday 16 May

to Friday 23 May 2025. This year’s theme, Pilgrims of Hope, aligns with the Jubilee Year of Hope, 

calling us to journey together in faith, inspired by the Gospel message. 

Catholic Education Week is a significant occasion across our Diocese, as schools and parish 

communities unite to honour our Catholic identity and shared mission. It is a time to celebrate the integral role Catholic schools play within

their local communities and the strength of Catholic education as a whole.

Across Australia, Catholic education has grown to include 1,756 schools, educating approximately 805,000 students, around one in five

young Australians and employing over 109,000 teachers and staff. This week also provides an opportunity to acknowledge the legacy of

those who built the foundations of Catholic education in Australia and to look forward with hope to the continued contributions of future

generations.

Recently, our community participated in the Do It For Dolly campaign, a week dedicated to raising awareness about the impact of bullying

and the importance of kindness and care for one another. Activities such as this reflect our commitment to the Catholic Social Teaching

principle of the Dignity of the Human Person, reminding us of our shared responsibility to promote a just and compassionate world. As

followers of Christ, we look to Jesus as our model of compassion reaching out to others with empathy, dignity, and love.

Throughout Catholic Education Week, students at Nagle College will reflect on what it means to be a Pilgrim of Hope and consider the

many opportunities they are offered through Catholic education. It is a time to give thanks, to recognise our blessings, and to look to the

future with renewed faith and optimism.

Term 2 Issue 5 2025 Let your light shine
Page 2

Mrs Rose Lee

Catholic Education Week

Assistant Principal - Catholic Identity and Mission

On Wednesday 21 May, Mr Doherty and I will represent Nagle College at the Diocesan Catholic Education Week Mass at St Francis
Xavier College, Beaconsfield. Our Don Bosco Youth Ministry students have prepared a special prayer that will be shared during morning
Oratory throughout Catholic Education Week: 

 As Pilgrims of Hope, we the community of Nagle College pray that God accompany 
 us on our journey of faith and learning, and that we may trust in God’s plan for us. 

 May we have strength through hardship and temptation as we make daily decisions.
 Lord, assist us in raising awareness of challenges facing young people and those in our 
 school community. 
 Guide us in sharing the message of hope by caring for those who are struggling physically, 
 spiritually and emotionally. 
 Help us to spread compassion amongst our friends and peers, following in the 
 example of Jesus. 
 We look forward to opportunities to fulfil our responsibilities as pilgrims of hope within our 
 Nagle College community. 
 In Christ’s name we pray, Amen.
 St John Bosco: Pray for us
 And let us always remember: To pray for each other

As we celebrate Catholic Education Week, we embrace the opportunity to deepen our faith, strengthen our community, and renew our
commitment to living out the values of hope, compassion, and justice.
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Congratulations to the Nagle College Aerobics Team!

On Saturday 3  May, 6 of our junior students travelled to Seaford in Melbourne, for the Secondary
School Aerobics Victorian State Qualifiers. After months of hard work and training, our team placed 2  in
their category, earning them a spot in the upcoming Victorian State Finals. This will be held in Melbourne
at the end of May. We wish them and their coaches (Miss Captieux and Ms Stokes) the very best of luck.

rd

nd

Careers And Pathways News
We have some great opportunities for our students coming up in Careers and Pathways. This all begins
next week with our new Morrisby Testing, a careers based test that informs students about occupations
that may suit them.
On June 3 , our Year 10s will be provided with information about their subjects selections for 2026 during
the Success in Study classes

rd

June 4  is TAFE Taster Day for our Year 9s. They will be given a hands on experience of a number of VET
courses across a range industries 
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June 17  is the Year 10 Vocational Entrepreneurial Day, leading to the Nagle Subject Expo in the Salesian
Tech Centre. Please save this date in your calendars. More information will be provided in future
newsletter and on Pam. 
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